Dear Educator,
We are delighted that you chose to spend your professional development time us at with McDonald Observatory!
We use photographs and video footage to help us inform the public, teachers, scientists, schools, and other informal science centers about the benefits of McDonald Observatory's education programs. Some photographs and video footage may appear on materials, such as brochures, or on McDonald Observatory's World Wide Web sites.
Please print your name and mark the YES or NO box on the following page to indicate your permission. Then sign this form and return it to us during your stay at McDonald Observatory.
I give McDonald Observatory permission to print photographs or shoot video footage of me for their brochures or their websites, and in other materials that help to publicize their teacher professional development programs.
Please mark one box with your answer. YES NO
Participant's Signature:
Participant's Name (please print):
Date signed:

